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Hi my name is Phillip Whiteway and this is my submission to the proposed changes to the Aboriginal 
Lands Act 1995. I for one strongly agree with this proposal, for far too long there has been too much 
disrespect to some of the Aboriginal groups of Tasmania. The Aboriginal Land Council of Tasmania 
does not represent the whole Aboriginal community of Tasmania. With constant discrimination 
towards these groups, it's great to see the state government is doing something.  
 
Kind Regards Phil 
 


